
 

 

Report on Workshop on “Cashless Economy” on 25.01.2017 

CCSNIAM has organised a workshop for the faculty and staff with support of 
Software Technology Parks of India, Jaipur on “Cashless Economy”. The purpose of 
the workshop was to bring awareness among about Cashless Transaction and to 
encourage cashless payment. A cashless method is more transparent as every 
transaction can be traced easily.  

In this workshop, various new cashless payment options through Online Transfer- 
NEFT or RTGS, Credit Card or Debit Card, E-Wallets, Mobile Wallets, UPI Apps 

and  Aadhaar Enabled Payment System has been briefed. 

   
 

The workshop ends with the vote of thanks to Sh. Avadhesh Kumar, Additional 

Director & Sh. Ramesh Meena, Deputy Director, STPI, Jaipur.   

 

Dr. Shuchi Mathur, 

Assistant Director-PGDABM-HR 

Brief about the objective of the Workshop Faculty and Staff attending the workshop 

STPI Officials describing the various options of 
Cashless Payment. 
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